

Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

17th April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you have kept safe, happy and well over the Easter break. As further lockdown has been announced for at least the next three weeks, please let us know if your child cannot be looked after or left safely at home and, if they fit one of the government categories previously shared, we will add them to our registers to attend school next week.

We have several updates to share with you over the coming days including: information for Y11 and Y13 parents/carers regarding exams, feedback from the recent parent survey as well as the standard closure communication you were receiving before Easter such as Mrs Fox's weekly bulletin and my Friday headteacher's update.

Please keep in touch if you need support with anything.

Best wishes,

Mrs H. L. Millett

Mullot

Headteacher

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL







